## MINOCQUA FOREST RIDERS SC

# Weekly Club Ride



#### March 2, 2020 Curt Christensen, President

It appears that our snowmobile season is coming to an end. There's still plenty of snow out on the wooded trails, but trails on routes have lost most, if not all of their snow. Because of this and the continued warm temperatures, our Club Riding Season has come to an end.

### \*\*\* A Big Thank You Goes Out to Our Leaders \*\*\*

Thanks so much, Larry & Nancy Schum, for organizing our weekly rides. Your knowledge of the north woods trail system, along with the great food stops, has made this weekly event a highlight of our season!













#### **Upcoming Club Events:**

Tuesday, March 17th: Membership Meeting at Bitters & Bull

Wednesday, May 6th: Membership Appreciation Dinner